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CGFM Training Opportunity – We Need Your Input! 
 
The CGFM Course 1 covers the Governmental Environment and Course 3 covers Governmental 
Financial Management and Control.  We offered Course 2 in March and would like to offer the 
other two courses this fiscal year.  But we need your input!  Since plans are not finalized, costs 
cannot be determined but would run in the neighborhood of the Course 2, which was just under 
$500 for the three day course.  The Course 1 and Course 3 are offered in a similar format, with 
Course 1 being covered on Day 1, and Course 3 covered on Days 2 and 3.  While these are excellent 
tools for preparing for the CGFM examinations, these courses are also excellent general training 
opportunities and offer 24 CPE hours.  Below is a link to the course descriptions.    
  
http://www.agacgfm.org/CGFM-Certification/Preparing-for-Examinations/Government-Financial-
Manager-(GFM)-Training-Progra.aspx#Course1 
  
Twenty individuals are needed to hold the Courses.  Would you be interested in attending and 
giving your input as to when you would prefer to schedule the courses?  We are considering 
November of this year or March of 2014 as possible dates, but we want to meet your schedules.  
Email Linda Shaver at lhshaver@ksinsurance.org   
 
National AGA is also conducting two surveys and would like to have more respondents.  Please 
take the time to take the following surveys. 
o   Federal Technology Survey –  http://survey.confirmit.com/wix6/p2564187506.aspx 
o   2013 Financial Personnel Survey – http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/1231712/2013-AGA-CFO-
online-Survey 
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